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Term 2 Week 2  

Book Fair– Monday 6th May to Friday 10th May 

Kindy Thalgarrah Excursion– Thursday 9th May 

Mother’s Day Breakfast– Friday 10th May 

Gathering hosted by 5M– Friday 10th May at 9.15am 

Yr 6 Leadership Presentation- Friday 10th May at 9.15am 

Dental Clinic Visit– Monday 10th and Tuesday 11th June 



Dear Parents and Carers 

Everyone has returned from the holidays rejuvenated. Our staff development day welcomed 
over 100 staff from other Armidale schools. They were most impressed with our facilities, in 
particular with lots of options for children in the playground. Our staff development days 
were addressing areas including curriculum implementation around literacy and numeracy, 
as well as how to adjust curriculum for students with learning difficulties. A special thanks to 
Jemma Mulligan and Danou Killeen-Cullen and his chefs from ‘The Cottage’ who donated 
their facilities and services to the P&C to cater for the day. This has delivered some much 
needed funds to the P&C as a result. 

Our staff development day also offered an opportunity for our breakfast club volunteers to 
complete their Safe Food Handling training. This allows us to ensure our food is safe for 
consumption for all students. It also served as a timely reminder about the importance of 
good nutrition. Healthy fuel for a healthy mind and body are essential to being a good 
learner.  

Congratulations and thank you to those students and families who attended the ANZAC 
memorial service during the holidays. Your sacrifice of time, to remember our fallen soldiers 
and pay respects to those who have fought in wars is greatly appreciated. 

On Wednesday, some Stage 3 students attended a debating workshop with students from all 
over the Armidale area. They learnt how to construct arguments, use their voices 
persuasively and to think critically about a variety of topics. I am certain they have taken lots 
of new and useful ideas out of these workshops. 

Staff will be renewing our focus on improved student attendance this term, with contact 
being made to find out why students are away from school. Please remember it is a legal 
requirement for children to be at school unless sick or on Principal approved leave. You can 
save time by reporting absences via the Sentral App or by phoning the school when your 
child is away.  

With lots on, please keep an eye on our Sentral App to know what is happening in and 
around the school. We hope to see you this Friday morning at our Mothers Day BBQ. Its a 
great opportunity to say thank you to the most treasured people in our lives! 

Have a great week. 

Stephen Gadd 

Principal 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 



Kindy Koalas Class News 

 Welcome back to term 2. It’s great to see everyone back and ready to learn. We had 
some much fun playing in the autumn leaves on the first day back. For the first 3 
weeks of Term we have a prac teacher Miss Acton working with us. 

Things to remember: 
Thursday 9th May we are off to Thalgarrah Environmental Learning Centre. We are 
looking forward to catching the bus there and all the fun we will have. 

Library is on Wednesday with Mrs Knuckey please remember to bring a bag to borrow 
some books each week. 

Week 8 Kinder Koalas are hosting gathering! 

This term the Koalas are learning about the Weather and we have started our very 
own Newling News. Each day we are announcing to the school who we are and what 
the weather is like. So far the students have enjoyed wearing the special ‘News Jacket’ 
and practicing talking into the microphone. We have lots of exciting experiments 
planned for this term like, cooking smores in a pizza oven, rain in a jar and the water 
cycle. We are also excited to make some craft around the weather and can’t wait to 
show you all. 

During PDHPE we are learning how to keep ourselves safe and we learnt how to cross 
the road safely. We practiced crossing the road and had to remember to Stop, Look, 
Listen before we crossed the road. We also need to hold a big persons hand. Please help 
us practice this skill. 

We look forward to the rest of the term, if you have any questions please come see me. 

Mrs Waters 



K/1 Bunnies Class News   

The K/1 Bunnies have returned to school keen to keep building on their learning so far this 
year. All students have made learning and personal goals to focus on this term and some 
students are well on their way to achieving them.  

Last week the class started a literacy unit about bugs. They are very excited to be attending 
an excursion to Thalgarrah Environmental Education Centre on Thursday 9th May. On this 
excursion, they will be continuing their study about bugs and their needs. They will also be 
spending some time in the nature play area where they will explore the area and interact 
with others to create games and activities. Please ensure your child has a packed recess, 
lunch and a drink bottle for the excursion. A jumper or jacket will also allow for the 
changeable weather we are experiencing.  

The class have been learning about verbs and have been using verbs in their sentence writing. 
In Visual Arts lessons, the students have been learning how to draw butterflies. The students 
are so proud of the art they have been producing this year and we would like to invite our 
families and friends to take a look in the ‘Kindergarten art gallery’ (the corridor to the 
canteen) when you are next visiting Newling. It is amazing to see the development of skills 
through art in the early years.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The students are excited to be exploring some new instruments in Music lessons this term 
with Mrs Spillane. Last week they played the boomwhackers and they are looking forward to 
learning to play the marimbas later in the term. 
 



Families are invited to attend our Mother's 
Day breakfast run by P&C this Friday 
morning 10th May starting at 8am. 

There will be bacon and egg rolls, and tea 
and coffee available. 

Please join us to help celebrate all the  
wonderful women in our lives! 
 

SCHOOL NOTICES 

 Our Gathering will follow straight after the 
 Mother’s Day breakfast,  starting at an earlier 
 time of 9.15am.  

 The Gathering will include the presentation 
 of leadership badges to the Yr 6 students. 

 All families are welcome to join us at the  
 Gathering. 

Our Book Fair is running this week and there  
are still plenty of amazing books for  
students to choose from. 
The Book Fair will be open each morning  
from 8.30am—8.50am and at lunch time  
from 1.20pm—1.40pm. 

On Friday the Book Fair will be  
open straight after Gathering instead  
of at lunch time. 



Dental Clinic Visit 
This week student’s received dental notes for a Dental 
Clinic that will be visiting Newling School.  

Please return these notes to school by this Friday 10th 
May if you want your child to attend.  

You can also scan this QR code and complete the form 
online by Friday 10th May. 



Please ensure your child brings a labelled 

water bottle to school each day. 
 

A piece of  fruit or veg is also needed  

each day for ‘Crunch’n‘Sip’. 

Attendance Awards 
Each Monday we will be having a draw for any 

students’ who had 100% attendance in the  

previous week. Two students will be randomly  

selected from our spinning wheel, and they will 

get to choose a book prize to keep. 
 

Congratulations to our week 1 winners Jamiah and Talarah. 

Congratulations to our week 2 winners Ezra and Lincoln H. 
 

We are encouraging students to aim high– they need to be in it to win it! 

 May Birthdays 
     Tamilyka 

     Kalani 

        Jocelyn 

     Austin 

     Zaliah 

     Lauren 

     Isabella S 

 

Jay-ziah 

Jeremiah 

Talarah 

Savanna 

Jezekiah 

Adelaide 

Rupert 

Phoebe 

Newling Public School 
 

50 Year Anniversary Celebrations 
 

Please scan the QR code and follow the prompts to 
be added to the mailing list to be updated on all 
activities related to this event. 



COMMUNITY NOTICES 




